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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Maritime Academy is conducting a competitive bid process for 

the Curtis Hall Renovation at Maine Maritime Academy in Castine, Maine.  

Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Maine Maritime Academy at 2:00 

p.m. 17 July 2024. 

 

The proposed scope of work includes, but is not limited to, upgrades of 

mechanical, plumbing, electrical, fire protection, and heating systems as 

well as some exterior work.  The 160,000 square foot building will remain 

in service during renovations, and construction will be conducted in four 

phases. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 
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